
DR Anthony R Green 

7 Glen Street 

Woodford, NSW 2778 

12 December 2022 

 

Dear Secretary, Department of Planning, Infrastructure and Environment, 

NSW State significant Projects: Proposal to raise Warragamba Dam, SSI-8441, 2017/7940 

Please accept my submission on this proposal to which I strongly object on the basis of the proposal 

not being in the best interests of people in NSW or in the National Interest. My reasons for this 

objection are contained in my submission.  

I am not a member of any political party and have not made any donations to any political cause. 

 

 

 

Your Sincerely  

Anthony R Green 

 

 

 

 


